
 
Burnaby South Secondary School & the BC Provincial School for the Deaf 

Parent Advisory Council (PAC) General Meeting 

AGENDA 

Thursday, December 8, 2022 @ 7:00 pm 
In-person - Multi-Purpose Room 

 

Live Music provided by Burnaby South School Band  
Catering – Courtesy of Burnaby South PAC  

Dumpling making – Courtesy of Burnaby South PAC 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions 

2. Principal’s Presentation 

3. PAC Financial Report 

4. DPAC Updates 

5. Old Business 

a. Sports Liaison 

6. New Business 

a. Parents Learning Together Series #1 January 16 

b. Parents Learning Together Series #2 April 24 

7. Questions and Answers (time permitting) 

 

Next Meeting: Thursday, January 12, 2023 at 7:00pm Zoom 
 

If you are unable to join us and would like any topics or questions raised during our meetings, 
please contact us at: 

chair.burnabysouthsecondary@gmail.com; and 
cochair.burnabysouthsecondary@gmail.com  

 

Your BSS PAC Executive Team 2022-23 is comprised of  
parents and/or guardians of  

Burnaby South Students.  
 

We currently have 5 executives and 3 members at large.  
We look forward to seeing all parents at PAC General Meetings throughout the year! 

 
PAC Meetings 2022-23 

Wednesday, October 19, 7pm ○ In person, welcome to all parents, refreshment 

Thursday, December 8, 7pm ○ In person, social and holiday celebration, catered 

Thursday, January 12, 7pm ○ Zoom, funding request assessment and approval 

Wednesday, March 8, 7pm ○ In person, grad transitions, scholarships, refreshment 

Thursday, May 4, 7pm ○ In person, AGM, PAC elections, regular budget, refreshment 
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